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IPU Workforce Survey

The IPU is conducting a workforce survey to gain a more in-depth understanding of the scale
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and factors influencing pharmacist workforce recruitment and retention within the community
pharmacy sector. The survey will be open from Tuesday 22 March and will close on Friday 8
April and can be accessed through the following link IPU Workforce Survey or QR code below.

The survey is open to all pharmacists in Ireland to complete, with particular emphasis on those
who are currently in patient-facing roles.  The survey should take approximately 5 minutes to
complete.  To ensure that the results are representative of the full sector we are encouraging all
pharmacists to take the time to complete this important survey.

https://url6.mailanyone.net/v1/?m=1nWhVC-000AgJ-3h&i=57e1b682&c=rlfGjmYeze0gWl0RgDpb-g51zhsGxOVNPdoHQbpB-cqWngXse2HiEIHw8fhpUJflClR_BrNzKGo2aRJkNbRyY9afWtxcWz8YfK8v23x2iYKYikU6HYw_wwswPfVYw8jTK5g3aOxqnyZGvDv7Rsrrhkx3qqcmfyXG5GYLXMryeSeS_94YI5UbKevQ23GQA4i66VNWFwhgpxYFoEni6_7zpmjvI_gIdFe73_gw2_bMNZ0

